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Dear Resident,   
 
Planned major works to the Mozart Estate (project T156): Notice of drone flight 
surveys  
 
To aid our contractors planning of the works to your estate, aerial surveys to the roofs and 
external parts of the blocks will be carried out. These will be done via drone surveying. This 
will help to give us a clear picture of the condition of your building, without the need to hire 
costly scaffolding to access parts of the building.  
 
The surveys will start on Monday 17 April and will take a couple of days to complete to all 
blocks.  
 
How will this affect me?  
 
The drone will be taking external photographs of the roof and external areas of each block 
only. Residents can shut their blinds or curtains if they prefer. Please note that this work is 
weather dependant, so the start date may be delayed a day or two if there is poor weather.  
We would like to assure you that the aerial surveys will be closely monitored and will adhere 
to strict legislation. Your privacy will not be compromised.  
 
Who is doing the drone surveys?  
 

The company carrying out the surveys is ‘From the Air’ and the drone operator is John 

Senior. They will be conducting all the surveys on behalf of our major works contractor, Axis 

Europe. The photos taken during these surveys will only be used for the purpose of assisting 

their planning for the major works.  

 
Get in touch 
 
If you have any questions regarding the surveys, please contact the Resident Advocacy 
Team by:  

 

• Calling Westminster City Council Housing on 0800 358 3783 (freephone) - ask to 
speak to Vicky Simpson in the Resident Advocacy Team.  
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• Emailing residentadvocates@westminster.gov.uk, please quote reference 
‘project T156’. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Vicky Simpson 

Resident Advocate  

Growth, Planning and Housing 


